
 
Surrey Association of Local Councils 

AGM & Autumn Conference  
Thursday 19th October 2023 

Dorking Halls, Reigate Road, Dorking RH4 1SG 

**Please note that the timings are an estimate and may be subject to change – the start and finish 
time will remain the same** 

0930 Surrey ALC Limited Annual General Meeting  
(a separate agenda has been circulated) 

Chaired by HM Lord-Lieutenant of Surrey & 
SALC President, Michael More-Molyneux 

1000 Welcome  Chris Howard, Chair of SALC Board 

1010 Introduction  Sally Harman, Chief County Officer SALC 

1030 Rural & Residential Policing Issues Ellie Vesey-Thompson, Deputy Police and 
Crime Commissioner and PC Laura Rowley, 
Surrey Police 

1100 Domestic Abuse & Refuge Services – a 
presentation by I Choose Freedom Charity 

Emma Armstrong - Head of Services, I 
Choose Freedom Charity) 

1115 Break  

1130 Breakout Brainstorming Session – Identifying 
the biggest blockers Parish and Town Councils 
are facing and possible solutions.  

Sally Harman Chief County Officer SALC 

 

1215 Lunch 

1245 Planning - A look at the challenges that local 
planning authorities face as a result of changes in 
the planning system and how they are trying to 
reconcile the needs of local communities with the 
demands of central government.  What are the 
implications for neighbourhood planning and 
planning appeals? 

Steve Tilbury BA(Hons) MSc AssocRTPI, 
Steve Tilbury Consulting Ltd 

1330 Local Resilience Forum and the focus towards 
prevention and whole of societal resilience and 
the desire to work more closely with town and 
parishes going forward. 

Chris Moon, Manager of the Surrey Local 
Resilience Forum (SLRF) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1400 Delivering collaboratively with parish and town 
councils - a look at how environment, transport 
and infrastructure services across SCC are 
working to try to create opportunities to work 
with local councils in delivering place services to 
our communities. 

Natalie Fisken, Chief of Staff for ETI   
followed by Michelle Collins, Sarah 
Woodworth and Deborah Fox who will talk 
about their work with town and parish 
councils 

 

1430 Closing Comments & questions Sally Harman Chief County Officer & Chris 
Howard Chair of SALC Board 

1500 Finish 

 

SALC Newsletter 

Sign up to our newletter to receive the latest news and key messages from SALC & NALC, dates 
for your diary, training details and more! 

 
or http://eepurl.com/hsA8G5 

 


